
 

 

What is happening in DCS? 
 

Overtime payment: Labour Court date  

The PSA, through the dispute process, is attempting to ensure that members are paid for overtime 

performed. The matter was previously arbitrated and an award was issued in favour of the PSA and 

members. The employer subsequently took the matter on review to the Labour Court. The PSA would like 

to remind members that a notice was issued that the matter will be heard on 28 January 2021 in the 

Labour Court. 

 

Learnership  

Members informed the PSA that learners who participated in the learnership program were not absorbed 

like previous years. The PSA raised this in a bilateral discussion with the employer and the employer 

committed to engage the National Commissioner. The PSA demanded that the employer should absorb 

all learners who participated in the learnership program.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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